
 
 
 
23 March 2020  
 
 
REGULATORY ADVISORY NO. 2020-001 
 
 
TO  : ALL ELECTRIC COOPERATIVES 

SUBJECT       :   Extension of Deadline for Submission of Rates DET 

************************************************************************************************************* 
 
With the emergency situation all over the country due to rising concerns around COVID-19, the 
National Electrification is one with you during this difficult time and and we value your health and 
safety.   
 
In view thereof,  we are extending the set deadline for the various submission of documents due 
to the progressive adverse impact of COVID-19 that pressed the Island of Luzon to be under 
Enhanced Community Quarantine until 13 April 2020 as per Joint Resolution #13 of the Inter-
Agency Task Force for the Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases (IATF) and the 
Islands of Visayas and Mindanao LGUs to set up Community Quarantine. 
  
Hence, the submission for the Rates DET of March 2020 will be extended until 17 April 2020. 
 
For further clarification, you may send your concerns/inquiry to rates.rao@gmail.com or 
raonea@gmail.com.    
 
For your information and proper guidance. 
 
 
 
EDGARDO R. MASONGSONG 

Administrator 
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